ANNOUNCEMENT
ON OPEN TENDER

This announcement text is approved by Decision of the Open Tender Commission No 01 of 4 of August 2017 and is published in accordance with Article 27 of the Law of the Republic of Armenia “On procurement”

Open tender code- JHBM-AShDzB-2017/3

The client “Armenian Territorial Development Fund”, located at the following address: 31st  Ulnetsi street, Yerevan, RA, announces a one-stage open tender conducted through Armeps system of electronic procurement (www.armeps.am).
	The bidder selected in the open tender will be offered, as prescribed, to conclude a contract on implementation of Roofing repair of residential buildings in the left-bank area of Jermuk community (hereinafter referred to as “the Contract”).
	According to Article 7 of the Law of the Republic of Armenia “On procurement”, any person, irrespective of the fact of being a foreign physical person, organization or stateless person, has an equal right to bid for this tender.
Qualification criteria to be submitted to persons not entitled to bid for the tender as well as to bidders and the documents to be submitted for assessing such criteria are defined by this procedure invitation.
The selected bidder will be decided from among the bidders having submitted bids assessed as compliant with the requirements of the invitation, based on the principle of giving priority to the bidder having submitted the lowest bid. 
In case of a request for receiving the invitation electronically, the client ensures the electronic provision of the invitation free of charge within the working day following the day when the application is received.
Not receiving the invitation does not limit the right of the bidder to bid for this procedure.
The bids for the tender must be submitted electronically through Armeps system of electronic procurement (www.armeps.am) prior to 15th day from the day of publishing of this announcement, at 10:00.
The bids may be submitted not only in Armenian but also in English or Russian.
The bids will open electronically through Armeps system of electronic procurement (www.armeps.am) on the 15th day from the day of publishing of this announcement, at 10:00. 
Complaints on this procedure must be submitted to the Procurement Appeals Council, at 1 Melik-Adamyan Street, Yerevan. The appeal is carried out as prescribed by this tender invitation. A fee of AMD 30 000 (thirty thousand) is required for submitting a complaint, which must be transferred to 900008000482 treasure account opened in the name of the Ministry of Finance of the Republic of Armenia. 
For additional information on this announcement, please contact Secretary of the Evaluating Commission Lilit Sedrakyan.
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